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Wednesday 24th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Thank you very much for all your support over the past term.  We hope you enjoy the newsletter that will be sent 
to you at the end of the week. 
This is to remind you our last day of term is Friday 26th May and we welcome everyone back on Monday 5th June. 
 
Uniform 

 
Please can you take some time over the holidays to ensure that your child has the correct school uniform ready 
for hopefully, some warm weather next term.  Your child’s uniform should be a white shirt, blouse or polo shirt, 
black or grey trousers, shorts, skirt, skort or culottes, light blue and white checked summer dress, navy blue 
jumper, cardigan or school sweatshirt and sensible Black shoes.  Hoodies are not to be worn in school.  
We will be reminding pupils to have the correct uniform and will be contacting home should there be any 
concerns with your child’s uniform.  
 
Drinks in school 

 
As the weather improves we are aware that pupils like to have a drink.  Please can I remind you that we 
encourage everyone to drink water in school and pupils are able to have water from the fountains or staff can 
provide a cup of water.  Please do not send your child into school with a metal water bottle or fizzy drinks as both 
are not allowed in school.  
 
Parent Survey 

 
We are always very keen to listen and hear your feedback.  For that reason, we are currently running our annual 
parent survey.  Please take a few minutes to complete the survey.  The survey was sent by email and will close on 
Friday 26th May. 
 
Diary Dates 

 
Wednesday 14th June – Parents Evening for the following classes.  Frogs, Hedgehogs, Foxes, Squirrels, Penguins, 
Satellite, Badgers, oaks, 7L, 7S, 8V, 8F, 10W and 10D 
 
Wednesday 28th June – Sports Day 

Wednesday 5th July – Summer Fair 4.30-6.30pm  

Friday 14th July – Music Focus Day 

Wednesday 19th July – Last day of the academic year 



 
Half Term Homework Project 

 

Please do encourage your child to complete our homework project. 

 

 

I hope you have a lovely half term break and look forward to seeing everyone on 5th June. 
 
With kind regards, 

 
 
Mrs M Cleave 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


